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     I oppose SB1065.  While counties around the state are moving to stop the sale of 

psilocybin in their jurisdiction.  This bill is forcing them to allow it, against the people's 

choice. 

     This bill appears to be trying to decriminalize possession of a number of harmful 

and illegal substances.  Pleas do not do it. 


